SOUTHWAY JUNIOR SCHOOL

LEARNING AND ACHIEVING TOGETHER

DEAR FAMILIES

AS WE APPROACH THE END OF A VERY BUSY AND UNUSUAL TERM I WOULD JUST LIKE TO OFFER MY SINCERE THANKS TO YOU FOR THE CONTINUED SUPPORT YOU HAVE SHOWN. I WOULD ALSO LIKE TO ACKNOWLEDGE THE CONTINUED WORK OF THE WHOLE STAFF IN KEEPING THINGS AS NORMAL AS POSSIBLE WHEN THERE HAVE BEEN SO MANY TWISTS AND TURNS IN THE ROAD. I WISH YOU ALL A RESTFUL AND HAPPY FESTIVE BREAK AND LEAVE YOU WITH THE WISE WORDS OF DR. SEUSS.

"THEN THE GRINCH THOUGHT OF SOMETHING HE HADN'T BEFORE! WHAT IF CHRISTMAS, HE THOUGHT, DOESN'T COME FROM A STORE. WHAT IF CHRISTMAS...PERHAPS...MEANS A LITTLE BIT MORE!" DR. SEUSS

HAVE A LOVELY BREAK AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN JANUARY.

WARM WISHES

MR P NEWBOLD

